
Licensing
Hearing

Date 27th January 2006

Venue Lowther Pavilion, Lytham

Panel members Christine Akeroyd, Susan Fazackerley and Dawn Prestwich.

Other Councillors Albert Pounder

Officers Chris Hambly, Clare Holmes, Lyndsey Lacey and Andrew Lee

Others None

1. Declarations of interest

Members were reminded that any personal/prejudicial interests should be declared as
required by the Council’s Code of Conduct adopted in accordance with the Local
Government Act 2000.

2. Application For a Personal Licence

The Panel considered an application from Andrew Stephenson for a Personal Licence.

With the permission of the Panel and in accordance with the Fylde Borough Council
hearing procedure the objectors addressed the Panel and questions were asked. The
applicants then addressed the Panel and questions were asked.

The Panel then retired to consider and determine the application having regard to the
representations submitted and further evidence presented at the meeting, the provisions of
the Licensing Act 2003, the guidance issued in respect of it and the council’s own
statement of licensing policy. Having taken into account all the relevant considerations the
Panel reconvened and announced the decision as follows.   

RESOLVED: That the application be refused.
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Decision Notice

Date 27th January 2006

Applicant Andrew Stephenson

Premises N/A

Reason for Hearing Relevant representations received from responsible authorities.

Parties in attendance For the applicant: Andrew Stephenson & Ian Rigg

Responsible Authorities: Sgt Wood (Police)

Decision

We have heard from the applicant Mr Stephenson and his witness Mr Rigg, we have also heard from Sgt
Wood on behalf of the police.

We reject the application as we consider it necessary for the promotion of the licensing objective “The
prevention of crime and disorder” to do so.
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© Fylde Borough Council copyright [2006]

You may re-use this document/publication (not including logos) free of charge in
any format or medium. You must re-use it accurately and not in a misleading

context. The material must be acknowledged as Fylde Borough Council copyright
and you must give the title of the source document/publication.

Where we have identified any third party copyright material you will need to
obtain permission from the copyright holders concerned.

This document/publication is also available on our website at www.fylde.gov.uk

Any enquiries regarding this document/publication should be sent to us at the
Town Hall, St Annes Road West, St Annes FY8 1LW, or to

listening@fylde.gov.uk.


